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The Flood Authority will consider endorsing an individual project at the request of a project sponsor if it has: 
 
(1) been reviewed by its Chehalis Basin Projects Committee; 
 
(2) there is a clear flood hazard/flood damage reduction benefit; 
 
(3) there is no increase in the potential for flood damage upstream or downstream; and 
 
(4) there are no unmitigable adverse environmental impacts or significant uncertainty regarding potential 

environmental impacts. 


